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Journeying Together in Christ 

5 October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Phonics Presentation for Year 1 Parents – Monday 16 October 

We invite all parents of Year 1 children to attend a meeting to be held here at the 

School on Monday 16 October at 3.15pm. 

The meeting will give us the opportunity to let you know about our Phonics Learning and 

to inform you of the Phonics Tests which are compulsory for all Year 1 pupils. You, as 

parents/carers, will be able to ask any questions regarding this process. 

We do hope you will be able to attend. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Croghan 

Headteacher 
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